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I believe that what we have is a clerical problem, not a compliance problem. WON Management is 
interested in putting this matter behind us. It is our desire to retain this certificate, and our ardent hope is 
that soon we will begin to provide services to the public under this certificate. Given the information 
provided in this letter, as well as the mitigating circumstances I described in my previous letter (dated 
April 19") to you, we propose the following: 

0 WON Management pay the outstanding ALEC assessment fee (forwarded via overnight mail 
concurrent with this letter). 

e WON Management complete the Data Request Form (completed and sent to your office via FAX 
on 4/23/2002). 

0 Florida PSC waive any further penalty. 

Florida PSC change it's records to correctly reflect the current holder of the ALEC certificate in 
q u est i on (W 0 N Man age m e n t) . 

Let me once again stress that it is not our intention to avoid complying with Florida PSC rules or 
guidelines. 1 can assure you that great care will be taken to ensure that we comply with all future PSC 
orders. Please call me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Pv James A. Dwyer, Ill 

JADlkm 


